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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 9, 2007

TO: Honorable Robert Puente, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3776 by Puente (Relating to the authority of the Texas Water Development Board to 
approve a regional water plan submitted after the applicable deadline.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill allows the Texas Water Development Board to approve for the five-year period beginning 
January 5, 2007, a regional water plan that was submitted after the deadline of January 4, 2006, if that 
water plan was approved by the applicable regional water planning group no later than January 19, 
2006.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 580 Water Development Board
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